
Special Visits: 

Shri Vijay Dube, the General Manager, of Vijaya Bank Eastern Region, visited the Sangrahalaya 

along with his family and sixty four (64) employees of different branches of the bank, on January 

22, 2017. They were provided with a guided tour of the Sangrahalaya and shown the 

documentary titled Role of Barrackpore in the Freedom Movement of India. On seeing the 

display Shri Dube commented, “Inspiring and humble experience- congrats and thanks to the 

museum officials for their excellent endeavours.” Mrs. Anjana Dube, wife of Shri Dube also 

commented positively regarding the display of the Sangrahalaya saying, “Very courteous staff 

and great experience on life and teachings of Bapu. Thank You.” 

 

 

 

 


